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18/10/2019  08:26:052019/4494/P OBJ Nicola Coleman Whilst we broadly support this plan and the homeowner's wish to increase their living space, we are objecting 

to the metal louvred blind at ground floor level at the front of the house which is shown on the plans as being 

"in line with Chalcot Estate rules".  It is true that there are other similar blinds around the Chalcot Estate.  They 

are all very ugly and I am surprised that they are allowed.  There are none of these in existence in our 

"square" in Hawtrey Road and I'm surprised that this being proposed.  They will be very obvious, intrusive and 

out of keeping with neighbours' frontages.  Those homeowners living opposite No. 100 will have this eyesore 

permanently in their eyeline.  I would respectfully suggest that there are other remedies and that an alternative 

is found.
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